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Description automatically generated]Contacts – You can contact us on (01884) 35018. The Pre-school mobile number is 07927057415.  We can also be contacted at admin@cullomptonpreschool.org Our website address is www.cullomptonpreschool.org See our website for general information and our weekly blog and photos of what children have been doing and learning. ‘Like’ us on Facebook to see regular updates of our session activities. 
          WOW!
Our Summer Fete and Raffle raised an incredible …
£1818.78
An enormous THANK YOU to our committee & staff for organising and a special thank you to Becky for pulling it altogether!  We also want to say thank you to everyone that came to support us or helped out on the day and thank you to everyone that donated raffle prizes or sold raffle tickets to their family and friends!
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We would like to say thank you to Sarah, our Housekeeper, for organising the FareShare rota and a huge thank you to all the parents who have helped us collect the Fare Share groceries, it has been really appreciated.

Thank you to everyone that has helped us in so many different ways throughout this academic year – to everyone that has volunteered to help with our trips and outings, to everyone that has donated items to help with our sessions and for all the support for numerous fundraising events!  We are so grateful for your kindness and support.
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	Date
	Details

	
	

	Monday 15th July 2024
	Last day of Summer Term

	Thursday 5th September 2024
	First Day of Autumn Term

	30th September 2024 *** SAVE THE DATE ***
	ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
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Description automatically generated]Our Annual General Meeting will be held on 30th September 2024 at 7.30 pm at Pre-school. Please show your support to staff and committee by attending this very important meeting. It is important that each child is represented by a parent or carer at this meeting. The pre-school cannot operate unless we have a committee.   If you would like more information regarding the AGM and the committee and officers, please ask at the office.



Contacting us over the Summer Break - If you need to contact us during the summer break we will occasionally be accessing the main email account – admin@cullomptonpreschool.org so please feel to contact us if you need to.
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And finally we will be saying goodbye to the following children who will be starting school in September – We will miss you all and wish you lots of luck and success in your new school and look forward to seeing you around the town in your school uniform.

Quinn Broom, Leonardo Chaplin, Lily-Mae Cheeseman, Bella Davis, Eleia Glover, Charlie Robin Gottlieb, Tobias Metcalf, Adrian Mushandu, Olivers Rolle, Kaeshan Sritharan, George Tilley, Tommy Britten, Gaby Lopez-Pena,          Maisie Nash, Harvey-James Baggs, Ruben-Lee Baggs, Kithsara Thanaweera, Gracie Durnell, Lexi Greening, Annsa Jinesh, Alec Mackay-Crampton, Koa Mills, Charlie Pearson, Margot Redrup, Emarni Roberts-Jermy, Matilda Thomas,  Sylvia Titcombe, Genevieve Titcombe, Charlotte Ellis, Rio Harris-Knight,     Alice Knight, Daisy Moore, Arthur Peak, Mia-Rose Thazhathel, Ezra Wilkinson, Edison Phillips, Narah Monk
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Description automatically generated]Our graduation ceremony for children starting school in September is being held on Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July.  You should by now have received a letter by email advising you which ceremony your child has been invited to.  If you have not received your letter please let us know as soon as possible.  								  Parents and family members should arrive at 2.30 pm.

For our parents of current children and also parents of children that are due to start at Preschool in September, there is a private Facebook Group you can join that you might find useful. 
Some of the Committee members are part of the group, so they might be able to let you know some information that you might need or answer some questions you might have (ie. days that Preschool is closed or when we reopen etc)
The link for the group is below and we hope you find it useful! 

https://www.facebook.com/share/AEtYegxQiBvUT2Jx/?mibextid=K35XfP
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Description automatically generated]This is the last newsletter of this term!  We would like to wish you all a safe, happy, healthy holiday and look forward to seeing all of the children that are returning to us in September and welcoming all our new starters.
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THANK You!
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